
2020 Leadership Summit & Lobby Day Thank You Template 
 

Please connect with your staff partner for the email addresses for the staff with whom 

you met. Don’t forget to personalize this template! Thank you for helping us round out 

our successful day on the Hill with this final piece! 

 

 

Dear <Person>: 

Thank you for virtually meeting with me on Tuesday, September 15th for ACS CAN’s annual 

Lobby Day. Although the year was a little different, I appreciated all the time you took to review 

our legislative priorities.  

Advocating on behalf of cancer patients and their families is important to me because-ADD 

PERSONAL STORY/DETAILS HERE. 

For this year we are asking Congress to: 

• Support at least $44.7 billion (a $3 billion increase) for the National Institutes of Health 

(NIH) in FY2021 including $6.9 billion for cancer research at the National Cancer 

Institute (NCI); and $559 million for the Centers of Disease Control and Prevention’s 

(CDC) cancer programs, in the FY2021 funding bill. 

• Cosponsor H.R. 1966/S. 946 the Henrietta Lacks Enhancing Cancer Research Act 

 

Once again, thank you for your time and attention. I hope we can count on you to continue to 

support our efforts to ensure that the voices of cancer patients and their families are heard in 

Congress and across the country. 

 

Sincerely, 

Don’t forget to add your name! 

 


